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The Grief Support Group meets at 6:00 p.m. on
Thursdays at Keys of the Kingdom Outreach Ministries,
2432 E. Apache Street, Tulsa, Okla. The group is led by
Pastors Douglas and Chole Allen. The sessions are free
and dinner is served. For more information or to join the
group call: (918) 284-4899

‘The Third Annual Blocktober Harvest Festival will be
held on Saturday, October 28, 2017, from 1:00 p.m. to 4:00
p.m. on the grounds of North Pointe Business Center, 205 E.
Pine Street, Tulsa, Okla. Heather Nash: is Director of the So-
ciety. Activities include Trunk or Treat, games and prizes,
and there will be a costume contest. Children are asked to
dress up in ancestral costumes. :

Black Flower Society is a non-profit, non-partisan or-
ganization.

The Alpha Xi Sigma Chapter of Sigma Gamma Rho
Sorority Inc chapter meeting will be held on Saturday, No-
vember 4, 2017 at 12 noon at the North Point Business
Center in the Community Service Room, 205 E Pine Street,
Tulsa. All members of Sigma Gamma Rho are invited to
attend. Mary P. Walker is president, Barbara Thompson is
meeting host. For additional information contact via email
marypwalkerl@cox.net

The Ellis Walker Woods Memorial Committee will
meet on Friday, November 10, 2017 at 3:00 p.m. in room
110 on the campus of Oklahoma State University, Tulsa.
Mrs. Captola Dunn is President and J. Malcolm Dunn is
Vice President. If you have questions contact Mr. Ward
Duckett at 918-636-6010.

Start A Neighborhood Association There was a time
in Tulsa north when Neighborhood associations were
plentiful and they worked together for the betterment of
community. Strong Neighborhood associations are the
backbone to healthy communities.

If you are interested in creating or re-establishing a
neighborhood association please call City Councilor
Vanessa Hall-Harper at (918) 596-1921 and she will be
happy to get you started! Councilor Hall-Harper said “It
is my goal as your City Councilor to assist in rebuilding
Neighborhood associations.

The benefits of having neighborhood associations are
many, creating relationships with your neighbors, safer
communities, forming a bridge from your neighborhood
directly to City Hall and access to city services. These con-
nections also improve communication between elected of-
ficials and citizens.

Friends of Rudisill Regional Library invite you to their
second North Tulsa Taste and Holiday Bazaar fundraiser on
Sunday, November 5, from 1-4 p.m. at Rudisill Library, 1520
N. Hartford, Tulsa. Door prizes galore! Raffle, food and fun
for the whole family. Start your holiday shopping with us!

918-760-2267 for more information; < s i s i)

On Monday, October 30, 2017 at 6 p.m. the Indie Len:TT
Pop-Up will be presenting “Chasing Trane: The John
Coltrane Documentary” at Circle Cinema, 10 S. Lewis Av-
enue. The event is hosted by Tulsa jazz aficionado, Earl
Goodman Jr, with the music by University of Tulsa Jazz
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